
 

 

KSARA Committee Meeting 30th April 2019 

Attendees: Ann Shobrook, Chris Boltwood, Chris Jones, Deborah Lindsay, Michelle 
Smith, Tony Barcroft 

Apologies: Heidi Hackett 

Matters arising from Previous Minutes 

• KSARA Card: DL reported that she has managed to recruit Docket 64 the new 
patisserie, and is still approaching others. 

• Newsletter: CB to add to website. 

Watkins Jones – Hunter Street Planning Update 

• Discussion over the WJ developments - no changes currently.   
• MS gave an overview of some of the problems encountered by KBMC and TB 

commented on how poor the building was structurally.  An offer of help was made to 
KBMC if they felt there was anything KSARA could do to help. 

Quiz Preparation 

• TB is going to make a new Trophy and confirmed all arrangements are in place for 
the quiz. 

AOB 

• Carol Service for December: DL to meet with Jonathan the minster for St. Peters to 
discuss this and possibly involve other resident associations. 

• Water Tower Street: ASB Team have been looking at the foliage around the entrance 
to Water Tower St. 

• Rough sleepers: Email received from a resident who is concerned with the amount of 
rough sleepers that have appeared on Northgate Street, the committee discussed 
this and are happy to continue to fully support the council and other local initiatives 
but agreed that there are departments within the Council that qualified to deal with 
this and that it isn’t within our remit as residents to interfere with what the Council 
and the other initiatives do.  TB to respond via email to the resident. 

• Forum planning: Forum planning: scheduled date has changed due to Story House 
being unable to accommodate the original date.  it is now the 27th June 2019.  It was 
agreed we would offer a glass of prosecco to those attending.  MS to contact Story 
House to confirm this.  We are also looking for others to attend the Forum meeting 
and a couple of suggestions were made as to who to invite: TB to speak with Judith 
and DL to speak with Jonathon (to update us on the homeless situation).  DL agreed 
to give an update on the Super Council. 

• New 20 MPH signs: TB to speak with Carl Farrow before the forum. 



 

 

• Residents street party: planned for the 6th July 2019, we are looking to ask others to 
bring tables, chairs, crockery etc and a discussion took place on catering/food and it 
was agreed that we would discuss this in greater detail at the next meeting. 

• Notice Board - Discussions took place regarding the notice board and where the best 
place might be for it.  CJ will contact planning to see if there is any requirements for 
planning permission and to review where this would be best situated.  A number of 
suggests for this were made but nothing was agreed until CJ had contacted planning. 

 

Next Meeting 28th May – 7.30pm Storyhouse 

 

Responsibilities for future meetings (last Tuesday of the month) 

Date Chair Secretary 

March Ann S Chris J 

April Chris J Michelle 
May Michelle Chris B 
June Chris B Heidi 
July Heidi Tony  

August Tony Deborah 
September Deborah Ann S 

October Ann S Chris J 
November Chris J Michelle 

December Michelle Chris B 
      

 

 


